
 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2019 NEWS UPDATE 

 

Welcome back, we hope that you all enjoyed your long summer break and 
that everyone is as excited as we are to be back at school. 

 Diary Dates Autumn Half Term 2019 
 

11th September 2019—Year 6 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Visit 
24th September 2019—Super Splash Heroes visiting school 

27th September 2019—Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
30th September 2019—Year 1 visit to Great North Museum: Hancock 

1st October 2019—Year 5  Hoops for Health event 
2nd October 2019—School Photographer is in 

11th October 2019—Year 6 Show Racism the Red Card event 
Week beginning 14th October 2019—Book Fayre 

15th October 2019—Parents Evening 
16th October 2019—Parents Evening 
22nd October 2019—Harvest Festival 

23rd October 2019—EYFS Seed to Soup 
 

 
Just a flavour of what is happening this half term, further information will be sent out for the 
events above nearer the dates. 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

From 6th September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools the chance to win £20,000 to 

kick-start a health legacy for their school. What’s more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi’s Kit for 

Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school sports kit! Collect a sticker with every £30 spent in store and fill 

up your school’s poster for a chance to win.  

Please send your voucher to the school office, thank you. 

What is Big Book Boost? 
Big Book Boost is The Book People’s brand new fundraising scheme. Every time you place 
an order over £10, we’ll donate £1 to a school of your choice for them to spend on books! 
With your help, we aim to donate 1 MILLION BOOKS to UK Schools by 2022. 

How can I be a Big Book Booster? 
Here’s how you can get going on boosting a school’s book budget; 

Simply visit the Book People website - www.thebookpeople.co.uk and choose our school 
and then simply start shopping!  
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 General Uniform Reminders 
 

School Uniform Policy is for no jewellery apart from small earrings (plain studs) which must be 
removed for all PE lessons for health and safety reasons.  Watches may be worn but must be      
removed for PE and extra-curricular activities. 
 
Please note that children in Reception and Nursery must not wear earrings as they spend a lot of 
their time in active play. 
 
Smart black hard wearing flat shoes – no trainers, no flossies. If warm boots are worn to school in 
the winter they need to be black. Plimsolls are provided for children to change into if they do not 
come in to school wearing the appropriate footwear. 
 
False nails should not be worn to school. 

 

Please note:  

 As a school we provide every child with a named water bottle, please do not send additional 

water bottles in from home. 

 Our full Uniform Policy is available on our website - www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk  

 

 Please Note: 
 
School staff are unable to supervise children’s play on the external play equipment  
before and after school, for health and safety reason please ensure your children do not 
access the equipment during these times. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Nursery Places 

 

 

 

We have places within our nursery for both 15 hours funded spaces and 30 hours 

funded offer for working parents. 

We can provide additional information for 30 hours funded spaces.  

Please contact the school office if you would like to register your child for our nursery.   
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